La Solana Painting Project

Who is EmpireWorks?

EmpireWorks is the painting contractor chosen by the board to undertake our
painting project. The company specializes in painting large condominium
communities. They come to us well recommended with excellent references. We
are very excited to begin our long awaited painting transformation with them.

There will be a Pre-construction Meeting on June 11, 2024 at 9:00am. At this
meeting we will receive information on how EmpireWorks will proceed with our
project. We know that construction work will be done before painting will begin.
We still need to learn in which order they plan to proceed painting the buildings.
This and other questions will be answered at this meeting.

The construction work is tentatively set to start on June 26, 2024 with painting to
follow immediately. The project is estimated to take 6 months to complete.

The success of this project is the responsibility of all of us. Please do your part by
removing everything from you entry and patio/balcony area and removing
everything from your walls. If you will not be on property when your building is
being worked on, be sure the office knows who has your key and is watching
your condo.

The Board and Office Staff will do our very best to keep you informed.

Please send any questions to colorlasolanahoa@gmail.com. Thank you all for your
cooperation during this challenging yet very exciting time for La Solana.
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